
sermon notes - Dwight Beguin 

 

connect with us... 

sundays at 8:15, 9:45, 11:15 am 

Welcome... 
We are glad you are with us!  There is a blue connection card in the seat pocket in 
front of you.  Please fill it out and return it to the cardholder or place it in the box on 
the back table.   

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your 
gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit. 
                        Thank you!  
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“The Omnipotence of God” 
 

“The Omnipotence of God” 



 Babies -  1st svc:  Audra Stone and Tiffany Hinora 
      2nd svc: Kirsten Miller and Tabitha Riffey 
 Toddlers -   1st svc: Sylvia, Nicole & Olivia Horvath 
      2nd svc: Doug & Susie Cook and Hannah Barth 
 3rd Service -  Nathan & Sarah Kauffman 
*The nursery schedule for each month can be found at the nursery bulletin board. 

ACCESS Ministry 

Special Buddies:  Josh and Gwen 

Friends of Jesus:  Mark 

Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk.  
Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.  

LOOKING FOR MORE INFORMATION? If you’d like to learn more about Crossroads 
announcements, events, and the Crossroads family, check out our website at:  
www.crossroadsefc.com 

Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the Worship Center use the west door.   

“Love, Connect, and Serve            “Love, Connect, and Serve            

on the Journey with Christ”on the Journey with Christ”  

sunday morning nursery schedule 

All lyrics are presented under compliance with Christian Copyright License ID #927089; Worship services today will be videotaped and posted online for viewing.  By 

entering the worship center, you grant Crossroads Church permission to utilize your appearance, image, voice and likeness in recordings of the service in which you 

are participating. 

announcements 

As we prepare to welcome the Life Action Ministries to Crossroads this September 
we have several opportunities for you to help out!  Crossroads needs to provide 
transportation and housing for the Life Action team during their stay in Plymouth.  If 
you have a vehicle that the church could borrow for a week OR if you’d be interested in 
housing some of the Life Action team members, please mark that on your blue           
connection card today!   

we need your help... 

renewal news 

Our Prayer Encounter and Prayer Blitz events conclude this month.  The final    
Prayer Encounter will be held on August 12th followed by the next Prayer Blitz being 
held on August 19th.  We hope you’ll consider joining us at one or both of these events 
this month. 

Our Sunday morning Prayer Focus continues until September 6th in Room 105 / 107 
during the morning worship services.  These are guided times of prayer centered on 
the Scriptures and the various attributes of God.  Everyone is invited to  participate 
either prior to or following attendance in a worship service. 

As our summer’s sermon series, “Refreshed by the Greatness of God”, concludes 
this September we will welcome Life Action Ministries to Crossroads.   They will 
lead our church family through the Life Action Summit, September 13th - 20th.  The 
Summit provides a one-of-a-kind opportunity for reconnecting with God and          
transforming relationships.  It’s a time to seek God and experience His presence like 
never before.  Check out your bulletin insert today to learn more about the Life Action 
Summit and the weekly Summit schedule!  Please begin to pray for God to move in 
our midst during the Summit event. 

We will celebrate our Great God at an All-Church Outdoor Celebration Event at     
Centennial Park Amphitheater on Saturday, September 26th.  We’ll kick things off at 
3:00 pm and plan to eat at 5:00 pm.  We’ll celebrate all of the wonderful things God 
has done in our lives this summer and hear from Pastor Scott as he reflects on his time 
away on sabbatical.  You won’t want to miss this time!  We’ll share more information 
with you as we get closer to the event. 

 A special offering will be taken on Sunday, August 16th, to support our Missions 
Team heading to Haiti from October 3rd - 10th.  The cost per person is $1,850.00.  
Plan now to join the effort “that we may be fellow workers for the truth (3 John 8).” 

faith community nursing moment - august 2015 

August is considered National Immunization Awareness Month and the Centers for     
Disease Control (CDC) has some welcome reminders: 

 Encourage parents of young children to get recommended immunizations by age 
two. 

 Help parents make sure older children, preteens and teens have received all           
recommended vaccines by the time they go back to school. 

 Remind college students to catch up on immunizations before they move into       
dormitories.  

 Educate adults, including healthcare workers, about vaccines and boosters they may 
need.  

 Educate pregnant women about getting vaccinated to protect newborns from     
diseases like whooping cough (pertussis) . 

 Remind everyone that the next flu season is only a few months away.  

 If you would like further information, log onto www.cdc.gov and go to                          
         immunizations. 

 Help a family in need right here in Marshall County by helping provide food items 
to the Marshall County Neighborhood Center.  Our donation focus for August is    
Macaroni & Cheese.  Drop off your donations at the “Help Fight Hunger” display in 
the foyer. 

http://www.cdc.gov

